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Nicola Gunn

From: planning

Subject: FW: FAO Robert Major

 

From: carol griffin [mailto:carolgriffin64@hotmail.com]  

Sent: 07 November 2016 19:13 
To: planning 

Subject: FAO Robert Major 

 
Dear Sir 
 
I have consulted with the Parish Councillors of Bowland with Leagram Parish and they have no objections nor comments to 

the application for a change of use to children’s home for up to four children with two staff (resubmission of planning 

permission 3/2016/0489). 

 
Kind Regards 

 
Carol Griffin 
Clerk to the Bowland & Leagram Parish Council 


